
 

 

 

 

 

Hunt Discontinued 
The Boars of Texas Hog Hunt has come to an 

end. I appreciate everyone who has 

supported, competed, sponsored, and helped 

to make this hunt a success for the past eight 

years. I wish everyone luck during the 2019 

competition season. 

Good luck and good hunting! 


